## THE GREATER POTTSTOWN FOUNDATION

934 High Street P. O. Box 696 Pottstown, PA 19464-0696

Board of Directors: Paul A. Prince Patricia Crosson Anthony C. Giamo Chris Webb Heidenreich George Bell Phone (610) 718-0708 Fax (610) 327-0373

March 25, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

The Greater Pottstown Foundation at its meeting on December 20<sup>th</sup>, 2021 made a resolution to serve as a conduit for the Upper Pottsgrove Veteran's Memorial fund and has set up a book entry donation account to accept donations from the public designated exclusively for that purpose.

Donations should be made by check and should be made payable to the Upper Pottsgrove Veterans Memorial Fund in care of the Greater Pottstown Foundation.

Very Truly Yours,

THE GREATER POTTSTOWN FOUNDATION

Paul A. Prince, Chairman

Pala arin

Enclosure PAP:jmw